Staff Council Newsletter

STAFF COUNCIL... YOUR VOICE!

What Happened at the Last Staff Council (SC) Meeting?

Karen Lee, Coordinator, klee2@iupui.edu

The following information comes from the March 21 Staff Council Meeting:

- Associate Vice Chancellor Emily Wren announced parking permits will be automatically renewed this year. You will need to go to Parking Services only if you want to change permits. The Eskenazi Garage has spaces available for parking. The garage is located just west of the old Union Building space. A shuttle (gold line) is available to ride to a location near your office. The Sports Garage will be parkable by the end of April and fully finished by the start of fall classes. University Boulevard is being extended all the way to Blackford Street, but will not be finished until the end of spring/early summer. Bids have gone out for the following building projects: Rotary Building, Science/E&T lab, and the Neuroscience Building. The basement of Cavanaugh Hall will be renovated for classroom space. Projected completion date is August 1. The Herron facility on Indiana Avenue is being renovated and will hopefully be done in June. CS3 is being worked on as an expansion to Herron and the sculpture building in that area. Art will be added to the grounds. The grass area at the stadium used by the soccer team is being dug up and replaced with rubber pellets so the area can be used for soccer at all times.
- Assistant Vice Chancellor for Auxiliary Services Kate Julius, discussed points regarding changes in Auxiliary Services.
- The Faculty and Staff Relations Committee (made up of both faculty and staff) are meeting and keeping a pulse on health insurance premiums for 2013 through a committee of the University Faculty Council. They also continue to monitor developments stemming from change in Student Services.

FMI, see the full set of minutes here.

Staff Council Blood Drive

April 24, 2012

Campus Center Taylor Hall Courtyard ** Medical Science Atrium 10 a.m. – 3 p.m.

8 a.m. – Noon 10 a.m. – 3 p.m.

**Three Bloodmobiles



Volume 5, Issue 1 | http://www.iupui.edu/~scouncil

FYI

Who Gets Grandma's Yellow Pie Plate?

Workshop focusing on:

- Preventing Conflict Over Sentimental Estate Items
- Titled vs. Nontitled Property
- Effects of Not Having a Will

Parking in Eskenazi Health Parking Garage

New **bus service** from Carmel and Fishers to IUPUI

Creativity, Collaboration, and Compassion at the Crossroads: **IUPUI Common Theme**

Comics That Care 2012 Monday, April 9, 2012

You are Invited!

Campuswide farewell celebration in honor of

Uday Sukhatme Executive Vice Chancellor and Dean of the Faculties

> April 26, 2012 4:00 - 6:00 p.m.

University Place Hotel and Conference Center

The Staff Council Newsletter published bi-monthly. Articles or items for inclusion may be submitted to Karen Lee at <u>klee2@iupui.edu</u>. Let's spread the word about Staff Council! Permission is not needed to forward the Newsletter to others.